
Acting Principal Attends African Urban Research Initiative Meeting 
 
 The Acting Principal, College of Architecture and Engineering,  Prof. Peter M. Ngau is currently attending 
the forth African Urban Research Initiative (AURI) meeting that is taking place in Dar es Salaam, 
Tanzania from 28th-30th June 2015. 

AURI is a network composed of 12 urban research centres across the African continent established in 
2013. 

 

https://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/pngau/

